
Website Report: November 2010 Elections Assembly 
 

Statistics Overview 

 
 
In the past two years we have had almost 17,000 visits to our website from almost 7,000 unique 
visitors averaging over 2 pages per visit.  

Report 
Since our last Assembly our committee goal of working to educate the Hawaii Fellowship about 
our website, the work of the committee, and General Service has been furthered through 
continued participation in the Standing Committee Service Skit. 
 
In addition I was asked by the District 8 (West Hawaii) to facilitate a workshop on AA Websites. 
This was held on October 23, 2010 in Kona and was, in my opinion, a great success. We were 
joined electronically by our delegate Elizabeth M. who gave the opening remarks and then had a 
lively discussion on AA websites, website policy, and anonymity in the digital age, and more.  

Summary 
It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve as the chair of the Website Standing Committee 
during Panel 59. I would like to thank the entire body for giving me this opportunity. I would 
also like to extend my special thanks to the members of the committee who worked so hard to 
further our mission of serving the Hawaii Fellowship and carrying the message of hope. My 
work will continue through the end of the year in transitioning website management to the Panel 
61 Webmaster/Chair whom I trust will find this job as just rewarding. Thank you for my life. 
[Bob H – 11/17/2010] 


